
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING LINK TO PUBLIC HEARING PAGE 
Starting July 2, 2021, the SFMTA Engineering Public Hearings will be conducted using Microsoft Teams 
instead of Skype.  We have changed most links to the Skype meeting page but if you encounter a link 
that directs you to Skype with an error message, please enter www.sfmta.com/ENGHearing in your 
browser instead of using the link and you will be redirected to the Teams meeting page. 

 

http://www.sfmta.com/ENGHearing

